Executive Directors Chris Grayson, Community Living Upper Ottawa Valley, Monica Prymack, Madawaska Valley Association for Community Living, and Jennifer Creeden, Community Living Renfrew County South, met with MPP Yakaubski on February 15, 2019.

As developmental services are provided through transfer payment agreements with the government, the Executive Directors collectively discussed the factors contributing to the growth of transfer payments, how cutting red tape and finding efficiencies would benefit the government and would help ensure a stable developmental services sector.
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